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Camp Dogwood News  
Ringing in 2024 
 
Happy New Year from the Staff of Camp Dogwood. We have all enjoyed some much-needed 
time with our families this past week to celebrate the Holiday Season. We return on January 
2nd with one mission on our minds….. Summer Camp 2024 MARDI GRAS!  Seminars are being 
scheduled. Craft projects are in the planning stages. Everything is full steam ahead.   
 
Applications have been sent to all Social Workers for the Blind that are in our data base. If you 
or someone you know needs an application please contact the Camp Office at 828-478-2135 
ext. 230. May is just around the corner so get your applications out to the VIPs soon.  
 
The Mid-winter Conventions are just around the corner keep selling those tickets. Two lucky 
people will walk away with a $200 gift card from Walmart. But just because the Convention is 
in January remember tickets can be sold until June. The proceeds from the raffle will go 
towards the maintenance and upkeep of our beautiful facility.  
 
Spring Volunteer Days and Eyeglass Recycling is scheduled for April 4th-10th . Many projects 
are in the -planning stages to be completed. There is something for everyone. Please come 
spend time with us tidying up the facility, painting, repairing a few porches and more. If you 
are unable to work outside we will have eyeglasses to sort.  You must register for this event. 
Call 828-478-2135 ext. 250 to register.  
 
We ask each Lion that follows social media to follow us on Face Book and Instagram (Camp 
Dogwood and Dogwood on Lake Norman). Please, regardless of where you live, like and share 
our posts. The more people we reach the more people hear about our facility. Just the other 
day I received a message on Face Book from someone that had stumbled across our Camp 
Dogwood page. This person is interested in attending Summer Camp in 2024.  
 
Thank you for everything you do for the VIPs across the State.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Tammy Thomas, Camp Director, NC Lions Camp Dogwood 
 
 
 

From all of us! 
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